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There is absolutely ZERO reason to make this change to our voting system.  It 

seems to be a clear attempt to disenfranchise people who do not have the luxury of 

ample free time to vote.  I am a public school teacher.  Would I have to take a day off 

to vote?   I have lived my entire adult life with this mail in system and honestly can't 

imagine how people can vote on a weekday without it. 

 

What would be the proposed reason???  Are there many cases of voter fraud?  I 

believe not.   

 

Actually, several years ago while my wife and I were filling out our ballots together.  I 

was researching online and she was bubbling in our ballets.  Without thinking too 

much about it, she signed my ballot envelope for me.   The system noticed that it was 

not my normal signature and sent me my ballot back.  I had to fill out a report and 

explain what had happened to my ballot in order to register to vote again.  The 

system works!!!   

 

Please do not let this pass.    

 

Thank you 

 

Casey Whisler 

Portland Public School Teacher 


